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Memo 
 
To: Montana State Library Commission  
 
From: Jennie Stapp, State Librarian, Erin Fashoway, State GIS Coordinator 
   
Date: April 6, 2022 
 
Re: State GIS Coordination Strategic Plan  
 
For the past year, staff has worked with GIS consulting company, AppGeo, to create a 
strategic plan to guide priorities for GIS coordination in Montana.  As described in the 
accompanying documents, the planning process involved extensive stakeholder 
involvement through surveys and focus groups.   
 
At their April 6, 2022 meeting, the Montana Land Information Advisory Council (Council) 
heard a presentation of the findings and recommendations from AppGeo.  The Council 
recommends adoption of the strategic plan by the State Library Commission.  The 
Council further recommends that implementation of the goals identified in the strategic 
plan become priorities for the staff and Council and that the Council receive regular 
reports on progress.  


